Disclosure statement for Sarah Miller for The Impact of Provider Payments on Health Care Utilization:
Evidence from Medicare and Medicaid

The author declares that she has no relevant or material financial interests that relate to the research
described in this paper.

This research was approved by IRBs at the University of Michigan (Protocol HUM00103265) and NBER
(ref# 19 _012).



